
C liff’s dad was a champion rodeo 
rider – and left the family when 

Cliff was a kid. Growing up without 
a dad was tough, and Cliff started 
living a wild life at a young age. 

He settled down when he met his 
wife. But after 15 years of marriage 
and the birth of their daughter, 
things fell apart. “I turned to drugs 
and ended up destroying my life,” 
Cliff says. “I was lost, going from 
job to job and using drugs to cope.”

It all led to the day where Cliff 
sat in his car, wondering if there 
was anything left to live for. “I was 
totally broken, looking at what I’d 
let myself become. I told the Lord, 
if this is the rest of my life, I’d rather 
just check out.” 

But God wasn’t finished with 
Cliff, and sitting in that driveway, 
Cliff remembered his pastor in 
Kilgore telling him about the 
Mission. “I just started driving…and 
the Lord led me here.” 

It wasn’t easy for Cliff. “Coming 
here was nerve wracking. I was a 
lost soul, very angry and bitter,” he 

says. “I’d basically thrown my life 
away.” 

Cliff only planned to stay until 
he found work as an electrician or 
truck driver. But after a month, he 
realized that “God wanted me in the 
program here.” 

Since joining our long-term New 
Creation Program, Cliff has not only 
found freedom from his addiction…
he’s also grown spiritually. “I saw 
that I had nothing without God,” he 
says. “It’s by His grace that I’m here 
today, and not in prison or dead.” 

Cliff has worked hard on 
rebuilding his relationship with his 
daughter. “She means the world 
to me, and I’m listening to God, 
working to be the dad He’s always 
meant for me to be.” 

As he looks toward the future, 
Cliff is full of hope. “I’m so grateful 
– God and the Mission have made 
all the difference in my life,” he 
says. “I want to encourage people to 
keeping giving because they really 
do help more people than you can 
imagine. They’ve changed my life.”

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christian counselors who shared just 
how much Jesus loves them.

Thank you again to all those 
who supported and took part in this 
awesome adventure!

“I was”“I was”
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Don’t miss…

a lost soul”

Praise God for continuing to meet 
the needs of this ministry. We thank 
Him for friends like you!

Pray for God’s continued 
protection over our staff and 
volunteers.
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A Message From
Eric Burger 

I don’t think anyone has 
ever gotten out of bed in the 
morning and said, “Gee, 
I think I’ll be homeless 
today.”

People are here for a reason.
Some are simply seeking a 

hot meal or a night of shelter.  
Many more are looking 
for help and a refuge – a 
shelter in God that can save 
and restore lives ruined by 
alcohol, addiction, abuse and 
abandonment.

Matthew 7:7 clearly 
describes the refuge and 
shelter found here at the 
Mission: “Ask and it will be 
given to you; seek and you 
will find; knock and the door 
will be opened to you.”  

All in need are welcome 
here, just as they have been 
since our doors were opened 
nearly 59 years ago.

But it is only with your 
prayers and your support that 
we can continue to be a refuge 
for those who knock. Thank 
you, and God bless you for all 
you do.

Road to a New Life Starts Here

Rev. Eric Burger
Executive Director
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From Black Sheep 
to Chosen Child

27 tons of food!
45,000 meals. That’s 54,000 

pounds of food – 27 tons! That’s how 
much food Hiway 80 Rescue Mission 
will serve to hungry men, women and 
children this Thanksgiving season.

Wow! That seems impossible. But 
with your help, it will happen.

It costs just $1.79 to feed 
one hungry person. Just $1.79 
to provide an entire meal of 
wholesome, home-cooked 
food…a meal that could not 
only help that person end a life 
of homelessness, but a meal that 
could be the start of a new and 
better life.

Your gift today to our 2014 Annual 
Thanksgiving Campaign will go 

a long way toward filling the 
Mission’s pantry and providing 
the care hungry, homeless men, 

women and children will need 
this Thanksgiving season 

and beyond.
Just a reminder: The 

Mission receives NO 
government funding. 
So we really do need 
your help to cook and 
serve more than 45,000 
meals. Please, give 
generously. Thank you!

Thank you for feeding people who 
are hungry.

Thank you for making sure 
homeless people have safe shelter.

Thank you for your prayers on 
behalf of those in need.

Thank you for offering hope and 
new life!

As a tangible way of showing our 
gratitude, I’d like to send you a very 
special 2015 calendar.

Please check the box on your reply 
slip. Your calendar will be mailed at 
the end of November. 

A special gift to thank 
you for your support.

We all want to end hunger and 
homelessness.  

Here’s your chance to bring together 
your family, friends, neighbors, co-
workers, people from your church, 
school or civic group to lessen the 
hardships hungry, homeless men, women 
and children face each day.

»	 Serve a meal here at the Mission
»	 Organize a drive

°	 Canned food
°	 Clothing, especially coats and 

jackets for cold weather
°	 Hygiene items
°	 Socks and underwear
°	 Sheets & blankets

»	 Skip lunch and donate the money 
to the Mission

For more information, call Paige 
Brewer at (903) 759-8101, ext. 228 or 
e-mail Paigeb@hiway80rm.org.

Hungry for 
Change?

National Hunger & Homelessness Awareness Week, Nov. 16-22.
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From Black Sheep 
to Chosen Child

Tawnya’s childhood was filled with 
upheaval and uncertainty. “My 

dad was in the Air Force, so we moved 
around a lot,” she says. “I knew my 
dad loved me, but always wondered 
about my mom. She always treated me 
differently than my sisters and brother.  
To my mom, I was the black sheep.”

Though Tawnya accepted Christ 
as her savior at the age of nine, it 
wasn’t long before she was making 
self-destructive choices. “I thought 
my way was the only way to go,” she 
says. “I cried out to God when trouble 
came, but then went back to doing 
things my way.”

She experimented with drugs, and 
was an unwed mother of twins by 
the age of 15, raising her sons alone. 
Eventually, Tawnya found herself 
in an abusive relationship. “I left a 
couple of times, but always went back, 
and the abuse kept getting worse,” 
she says. “I really started believing 
I wasn’t good for anything or 
anyone.”

Yet, when her boyfriend was away, 
Tawnya would take out her Bible and 
read the Word of God. “I knew I could 
no longer do it on my own and cried 
out to God, ‘Lead me to where I need 

to go and do with me what Your will 
is,’” she says. “That’s when I ended up 
at Hiway 80 Rescue Mission.”

Though Tawnya was frightened, 
the moment she walked through the 
Mission’s front door, her fear went 
away. “I felt a peace come over me. At 
that point, I knew God had me,” she 
says.

Tawnya joined the Mission’s New 
Creation Program at the Women & 
Family Shelter, participating in Bible 
studies, life-skills classes and work 
therapy. “At times, it was hard with 
all the homework and chores…but I 
wouldn’t take it back for anything,” 
she says. “I have always wanted to 
learn more about the Bible and about 
God. That has been possible here. God 
knows our hearts. He knows what I 
have always longed for.”

Since coming to the Mission, 
Tawnya’s life has been transformed. 
“When I decided to let God lead my 
life, wow, what a change! I have 
purpose, and the neat thing is that 
God chose me. I love that,” she says. 
“As Philippians 4:13 says, ‘I can do all 
things through Christ who strengthens 
me.’ And, with that, every day is like 
another little venture God has me on.” 

As a tangible way of showing our 
gratitude, I’d like to send you a very 
special 2015 calendar.

Please check the box on your reply 
slip. Your calendar will be mailed at 
the end of November. 

°	 Canned food
°	 Clothing, especially coats and 

jackets for cold weather
°	 Hygiene items
°	 Socks and underwear
°	 Sheets & blankets

»	 Skip lunch and donate the money 
to the Mission

For more information, call Paige 
Brewer at (903) 759-8101, ext. 228 or 
e-mail Paigeb@hiway80rm.org.

45,000 meals
15,875 nights of shelter

Our guests may not know 
you, but your presence is felt 
each and every day!

2014 Annual 
Thanksgiving 
Campaign

When you shop on Amazon 
and make a purchase through 

Amazon Smile, Hiway 80 Rescue 
Mission will receive .5% of your 
purchase price to benefit our programs 
and services.

Join us

F illed with joy by the 
wonderful songs of Bill 

and Kim Nash, hundreds of 
Mission supporters attended 
our New Life Banquet in 
May. Gary Don, Sue Lawyer, 
Cynthia Manning and Lee 
Williams received Good 
Samaritan awards for their 
dedication to service here 
at the Mission. First Baptist 
Church of Longview and 
Macedonia Baptist Church 
both received the Great 
Commission Award. 

New Life Banquet 
Honors Good 
Samaritans & 
Volunteers
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Please return this completed form with your donation.  Your gift is tax-deductible as allowed by law.  You will receive a receipt.

Hiway 80 Rescue Mission
P.O. Box 3223
Longview, TX 75606-3223
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CREDIT CARD #				             CIV/SEC #                

EXP. DATE                              PHONE #

m  $16.11 to feed and care for 9 people 
m  $26.85 to feed and care for 15 people 
m  $51.91 to feed and care for 29 people 
m  $________ to help as much as possible 
m  Send me my FREE 2015 Mission Calendar.

m  Check enclosed      m  Bill my credit card

         m            m            m            m   
Here’s my 2014 Here’s my 2014 
Annual Thanksgiving Campaign gift:Annual Thanksgiving Campaign gift:

“Awesome!” “Fun!” “I want to 
come back next year!”		

These are just a few of the 
comments from the boys and girls  
who attended Camp Rescue this 
summer.  

Some were children who are 
homeless and live at our Women  
& Family Shelter. Others were  
at-risk kids living in local hotels, or in 
homes where their parents are barely 
making ends meet.

Many of them had never visited 
the zoo, bowled or played mini golf.  
They enjoyed all these great new 
experiences – and more – with  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christian counselors who shared just 
how much Jesus loves them.

Thank you again to all those 
who supported and took part in this 
awesome adventure!

“Camp Rescue is        
    Awesome!”

Praise the Lord that we were 
able to care for all those who came 
to the Mission for help during the hot 
summer months.

Pray for our guests in our 
emergency shelter, the men in our 
New Creation Program and the women 
and children at our Women & Family 
Shelter, that the Lord will give them 
new hearts and that their road to a new 
life will start here.

Praise God for continuing to meet 
the needs of this ministry. We thank 
Him for friends like you!

Pray for God’s continued 
protection over our staff and 
volunteers.

Praise & Prayer



Richard Andrews
Martha Armstrong
Judge Henry Atkinson
Joe M. “Mike” Austin

Tom Azbell
Mitchell Billingsley
Berneice Birdsong

Mittie Faye Black
Delilah Blackwell
Gary W. Brown
Mary Brackeen
Donnie Canion
Antonio Christian
Dorothy Coones

Albert Crawford
David Crowson
Richard Andrews Deteau
Sammy Dishman
Walter Douty
Al Dykes

Ray Edelman
Kenneth Eells
Mr. Joe England
Jerry Eubanks

Larry Flash
Margaret Fry

Thomas Lynn Gilbert

Wade Goetze
Daniel Harber

Joseph  Harris, Sr.
Willie Harris
Trent Hepler

Geraldine Holt
Judge Ed Hughes
Jean Johnson
Ora Lee Johnson
Mattie Jones
Ann Elizabeth Kelsey
Jimmy Don King
Eugene Leffler
Ken Lewis
Gladys Helen May Little

Arliss Mallory
L. B. Marshall
Mary McFarland
Bryan McKenzie

Jerry Edward Melton
Millie
Clay Mitchell

Dot Montgomery
Harold Morris
Winston A. Morris
Allen Michael Nix
Ken Owsley
Carolyn Puckett

Mary Opal Ramey
Rex Ray
Danny Reaves
Earl Roberts, Jr

Gene Robertson
Billie Hardie
Marion Mack
Jolene Auderer
Susan Berry
Tony & Marsha Whitfield
Bobby & Patricia Jones
David, Mesa, Becky, Dennis & 

Connie Reel
Glen & Frances Kersey
Claire & Gayle English
Jim Keele
Thomas & Betty Hunt
Marion Mack
Marvin United Methodist Church
Cliff & Pat DeSain
Jimmye Sullivan
Ricky Wallace
Rod Bullard
Marion Mack
Cliff & Pat DeSain
Jimmye Sullivan
Marion Mack
Mr. & Mrs. J. R. Murray, Jr.
Dr. & Mrs. Hobert Farrell
Bruce Head
Dr. & Mrs. Hobert Farrell
Tom & Janice Freet
Anne Mackenzie & Don Gassaway
R. C. & Dee Judy
Marion Mack
Dr. & Mrs. Matthew B. Roberts
Michele Rudy
India Rader Stroope
Bill & Lou Walker Family
Cliff & Pat DeSain
Melissa Frazier Flood and Dan
Mike & Charlene Frazier
Randy & Catherine Street
Waldo & Emily Willecke
John & Frances Baker
Janice Adams & Family
J. D. McGhee
Walt & Vernell Hooge
Michael & Charlotte Nelson
Karen Biesel
Billy & Winky Foote and Robbie, 

Wendy, Brooke & Robin 
Tompkins

Hot Dog Express
James & Irene Luther
Lee Ratcliff
Brenda Lewis
Bobby & Patricia Jones
Mr. & Mrs. Ron Hepler
Frank & Ruth Kay
Frances Kersey
Claire & Gayle English
Bernice Kranz
Marie
The Reynolds Family Band
Ardeth Molby
Mary Thomas
Jimmye Sullivan
James & Barbara Williams
Elaine Allen
Patsy Bussey
Sue Ann Cocke
Carol Coolidge
Will & Jan Haggard
Dan & Ann Lucy
Marion Mack
Dr. Wray McCash
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce McLeod
Dr. Barbara McIntyre Ray
Chris, Amy, Amanda, Catherine 
	 & Colin Morris
Martha Ruff Murray
Joyce Payton
Travis & Christine Prior
Danny & Linda Rich
Michael & Mary Bob Smith
Russell Marshall
Winterfield Garden Club
Lanna Seidel
Paul & Linda Untersee
Mary Ann Slaback
Dale & Connie Lange
Marion Mack

Ineta Archer
Glen & Frances Kersey
Linda & Lee Wain Pursley
Nicole Fain
Delores Belanger
Rex & Latricia Nichols
Rogers Pope
Terry & Pat Ray
Bob & Jan Sansom
William Charles
Donna Austin
Mary Thomas
Chuck & Judy Bellatti
Mr. & Mrs. Glendon Berry
Wray & Mary Ann Boyd
Russ & Sally Brown
Emma M. Carpenter
Helen Carter’s Sunday School 

Class
Mike & Annette Childress
Dr. & Mrs. Donald Connors
Billy Bob Crim
Gene & Sally Dworsky
Susan & Larry Elms
Gearald & Donna Farris
Four Seasons Garden Club
Karen Frith
Wayne Frost
Richard & Elaine Gibson
John & Diann Greifenkamp
Mr. & Mrs. Jack C. Hall
Ric & Judy Hawthorne
Jim & Eleanor Heinz
Jourdeen Henry
Amy Hill
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Huffman
Nancy Humphreys
Mr. & Mrs. Craig Jackson
Craig & Jeanette King
Robert Lamon
Sherry Lawrence
Suzanne Lynn
Longview Running Club
Marion Mack
Tim & Colin Martin
Dr. Wray McCash
Patsy Akers McDonald
Peggy & Lewis McMillan
Medical Protective
Mr. & Mrs. J. R. Murray, Jr.
Martha & Wes Murray
Mary Ann Nichols
Gordon & Ginia Northcutt
J. LeGrande & Cassandra 

Northcutt
Dr. & Mrs. W. D. Northcutt
Patty Owens
Matt Owings
Mr. & Mrs. Harold Palmer
Donna & Bill Park
Joyce Payton
Mary & Randy Penwell
Marcia Petty
Rogers Pope, Jr.
Joan Propes
Linda & Lee Wain Pursley
Mr. & Mrs. Charles A. Reeves
Bear & Barbara Reynolds
Jacklyn Roach
Noble Roberts
Ann Rucker
James & Nancy Sawyer
Ronald & Melinda Scott
Phyllis Shaw
Evan & Debbie Shelan
Ron & Jan Shore
Joyce Stidham
Mr. & Mrs. Don  Talley

In Memory of Given by In Memory of Given by

Our prayers and sympathy are with each of you who sent in a Living Memorial Gift in memory of your loved 
one. These gifts are a special legacy, offering hope to the hurting and hungry of Longview.

Commemorative Giving
January 1, 2014 – June 30, 2014

Earl Roberts, Jr

Jonathan Alford
Dan Bailey
Kevin Buchanek 
Dr. Tom Chow 
Donald Goza, Jr.
Dennis & Lance Hedrick
Melinda Humphreys
Tweet & Jim Hurst
Lakefork Baptist Men

Dr. Mark Littlejohn
Dr. Kelly Mack
Barbara Marshall
Bud Miller
Bill, Robert & Paul 

Parrymore
Dr. William D. Perkins
Jo Popma
Byron C. Richburg 
Dennis & Barbara Richburg
Kevin Strauss
Dr. Russell P. Warden
Whitehouse United 

Methodist Church
Calvary Baptist Church, 

Longview

Charles & Linda Thomas
C. C. Turner
Herschel & Dot Vinyard
Stephen & Sandra Whitehurst
Ward & Smith Law Firm
Dr. Morgan & Alma Ruth 

Willeford
Terry & Dick Wood
Mary Ann Works
Glen & Frances Kersey
Marion Mack
Dennis & Connie Wilson
Patsy McDonald
Mary Denison
Charles & Joyce McCaleb, Jr.
Kenneth & Jeane ray
Maria Sherman
Glen & Frances Kersey
Carol Kinney
Cheri Black Mitchell
Ann Barkett
Kathy Wright
Frank & Ruth Kay 
Mrs. Jimmye Sullivan
Doretha Taylor
Cliff & Pat DeSain
Shirley Newman
Carol Kinney
Wray & Mary Ann Boyd
Wayne Frost
Mr. & Mrs. Jack C. Hall
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Huffman
Marion Mack
Linda & Lee Wain Pursley
Mr. & Mrs. Charles A. Reeves
Joy Tate
Dr. Morgan & Alma Ruth 

Willeford
Terry & Dick Wood
Mike & Vicki Eubanks
Carol Parrymore
Ricky Wallace
Marion Mack
Sue Austin
Lawana Wilbanks
David Witt

Mr. & Mrs. Hal Inman
Mary Murdoch
Mary Murdoch
Mr. & Mrs. Leonard Wright
Deeya Fitz-Gerald
Ray WrightBetty
Cindy Wheeler
Grace Ann & Ray Woodruff
New Beginnings Baptist Church, 

Daingerfield
Mr. & Mrs. Leonard Wright
Mr. & Mrs. Leonard Wright
Russell Marshall
Brandon Tanner
Carol Parrymore

Mr. & Mrs. Leonard Wright
Mary Murdoch
Dennis & Barbara Richburg
Rodney & Sue Price
Margaret Strauss
Mr. & Mrs. Leonard Wright
Mary Kay Woods

Earle Cass

In Memory of Given by
IN MEMORIAM

If anyone is interested in sending in a Living Memorial or an In 
Honor Of gift, Hiway 80 Rescue Mission will send you a tax-
deductible receipt as well as send a card to the bereaved family or 
the friend being honored, telling them of your gift. Please send  
your Memorial and In Honor Of gifts to: Hiway 80 Rescue Mission, 
P.O. Box 3223, Longview, TX 75606-3223.

IN HONOR OF
In Honor of Given by


